Miss Betty Edwards, 1609 Central, Dodge City, Kansas.

Door Miss Edwards:

Dr. Lawrence Woodruff, the Registrar, has told me of your interest in Physical Education as your major when you come to the University of Kansas.

I am enclosing a bulletin setting forth the course of study for our majors. After looking this over, if you have any questions I would be glad to have you write to Miss Ruth Hoover, who is in charge of the women's division, or to myself. It will be a pleasure to hear from you.

Sincerely yours,

FCA: All Eno. Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.